
Hello Good Morning,  

 

My name is Mario DeJuan, permitted cannabis farmer and long time Mendocino resident. 

I’d like to thank the Planning commission and the Board of Supervisors for continuing to address 

and resolve these matters for the future benefit of our county and it’s residents. 

I’m writing again to request that any expansion of cannabis activities may also include zoned 

AG40 parcels of 5 ACRES or more. 

I have been diligently working on compliance and permitting for my farm for over 5 years. 

I don’t want to be left behind because of some arbitrary decision to allow parcel of 10 acres or 

more to expand but not parcels of 5 ACRES or more, although they may be perfectly suited and 

properly zoned for this kind of activity. 

 

Thanks for your consideration, 

 

 

Mario 

 


